
 

 

Seminole County Public Works, Engineering Division, 100 East 1st Street, Sanford, Florida 32771 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

ENGINEERING DIVISION 

 
ON 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING PRESENTATION 
Online 

12/9/2020 to 12/23/2020  
 

Rolling Hills Sidewalks Phase 1, 2 & 3 

CIP No. 01785250, 01907063 & To Be Assigned 

 

Overview - The Seminole County 

Public Works Engineering 

Division is in the conceptual 

stages of initiating a project to 

design and construct sidewalks 

along the streets in the Rolling 

Hills neighborhood located east 

of Palm Springs Drive. The intent 

of the project is to improve 

pedestrian accommodation and 

safety by constructing 5’ wide 

sidewalks. As this project may 

involve right-of-way impacts, 

drainage adjustments and tree 

removal, we want to obtain 

feedback from residents before 

proceeding with data collection 

to support the design phase.  

 

Virtual Public Meeting - Due to the current Covid-19 related social distance measures, a project website has been 

prepared to allow increased online feedback from all project stakeholders, including residents and other interested 

parties. The virtual public meeting presentation will be available online from December 9th to December 23rd, 2020 

during which time you can provide feedback via the Comment Form on the website. 

 

Project Website - You can access the project website by navigating to: www.seminolecountyfl.gov/cip1907063. Please 

sign-in so we can acknowledge your participation and interest. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, 

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. 

 

ADA Accommodation – If you desire special accommodation under the America Disabilities (ADA) Act, please contact 

the Seminole County ADA Coordinator Christina Brandolini by email at cbrandolini@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone 

at (407) 665-7940. 

 

Contact Us - Should you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact the Seminole County Public Works 

Engineering Division Project Manager Ricky Ly, PE by email at rly@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone at (407) 665-

5757. 
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